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January 20th 2015

Mr. Chad Collins
City Councilor, City of Hamilton
2nd floor - 71 Main St. West
Hamilton, Ontario
L8P 4Y5

Dear Mr. Collins,

The Hamilton Professional Fire Fighters had been in discussions with the City of Hamilton for a
number of years regarding a Fallen Fire Fighter Memorial. This initiative was being spearheaded by
our good friend Councilor Bernie Morelli. Unfortunately with the passing of Councilor Morelli, this
project has fallen off the map.

The Hamilton Professional Fire Fighters Association would like to jumpstart these discussions once
again. We would be honoured if you could take over for Councilor Morelli. We would suggest that
a Committee of two Councilors and two fire fighters be formed to work on this project. If this is
acceptable, be advised that President Henry Watson and myself will sit on the Committee for the fire
fighters.

Thank you for your consideration, and hope to hear from you soon.

Ronald L Summers
Secretary, Hamilton Professional Fire Fighters Association

MAKE EVERY WEEK-  "FIRE PREVENTION WEEK"


